
Red Ribbon Week at 
McGuffey School 

10/24/22—10/28/22 
 

What is Red Ribbon Week? 
 

Red Ribbon Week is designed to be an awareness 
campaign that gets information to the general public 
about the dangers of drug use. Red Ribbon Week is 
designed to get people talking to other people and 

working on activities that will help rebuild a sense of 
community and common purpose.  

 
Some of our McGuffey School activities will include: 
  K-2 and 3-4 Coloring Contests 
  Wear Red on Wednesday, 10/26/22 
 5-8 will have an Anti-Drug Quote Contest.  Winning 

quotes will be read on the morning announcements 
during the week.  Winners from each grade level 
will be selected and will win a Red Ribbon prize. 


